Andrew Carreiro

Dear DRBC,

[ am an 18 year old student from Downingtown East high school and I want to do all I can to
prevent fracking in the Delaware River Basin. We cannot allow fracking in our waters because of
several possible issues involving human health and wildlife health. The fluid mixture used to reach
the natural gas is composed of harmful chemicals and carcinogens that will seep into our water
supplies which will eventually poison us. Also, our beautiful wildlife will lose habitat in extraction
areas and will also share the same health problems we humans will have. Do you really want us to
suffer just so some people can make a profit?



